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AND NURSERY 
 

 

Anything we could be 
doing differently do 

you think? 

How are they 
feeling about school 
and the work this 

term? What was it that 
worked well for 

them? 

Tell me what they 
are interested in and 
like outside school. 

Parents’ Evening Appointments 

Parents’ Evening for all classes will be held on: 

 Wednesday 24th October between 3.30pm and 5.30pm 

 Thursday 25th October between 5.00pm and 7.00pm   

If you wish to make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher, please 

sign up on the appointment sheets which are available from Monday 15th 

October, outside the classrooms.  Alternatively please call the office on 01527 

872913 to arrange an appointment time if you are unable to sign up at the 

classroom.  

Please think of any questions or queries you would like to raise with your child’s 

teacher in advance, below are some ideas of things you might wish to raise or 

things you might like to mention.  

Many thanks  

 

 


